


An aerial photo from Galveston Bay 
Foundation’s Sweetwater Lake Property.
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Dear Galveston Bay Foundation Friends, 

In 2022, Galveston Bay Foundation celebrated our 35-year 
anniversary. As we reflect on the past, we cannot help but be proud 
of the growth we have experienced since 1987. We are grateful for all 
that we have achieved working together with you along the way. This 
year, we celebrated the record-breaking successes and milestones 
of our core programs which continue to surpass our goals in making 
progress towards a brighter, healthier, more productive future for 
Galveston Bay for generations to come. 

We also took another step closer to reaching our fundraising goal 
for the state-of-the-art Gessner Center headquarters and education 
facil ity and have made significant progress in preparing the 30-acre 
site for its construction through volunteer-based habitat restoration 
projects. The Center will be a model for energy efficiency and water 
conservation and will contain an array of program spaces including 
classrooms, meeting rooms, and exhibit space. The facil ity will allow 
thousands to experience the wonder of Galveston Bay firsthand 
and make it possible for Galveston Bay Foundation to do more than 
ever to preserve and enhance Galveston Bay. We look forward to 
breaking ground on the Gessner Center in early 2024.

Thanks again to you. Without your support, we would not be able 
to achieve such amazing milestones. We look forward to working 
together over our next 35 years!

President, Galveston Bay Foundation

BOB STOKES

from the President 

A LETTER
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EDUCATION
Galveston Bay Foundation’s education programs allow 
students K-12 to connect with nature and become future 
stewards of the Bay through hands-on STEM curriculum. 

The Bay is beautiful. The Bay is pristine. 
Full of new beginnings, We should protect by any means.

- 10th grade student poem
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students were engaged, 54% of whom were 

considered low income and 67% of an under-

represented ethnicity. We also partnered 

with 54 public schools, 12 private schools, 

and 24 organizations and libraries in our 

environmental STEM education programs

10,761

16,029
impressions (the number of times we 

interacted with participants) on students, 

teachers, and parents through 239 youth 

education program events, and 1,883 

impressions via digital curriculum and 

educational video views

“We have established a valued partnership 
with GBF through the virtual and in person 
classroom education programs. Their experts 
provide quality experience for each of our 
students. They are highly organized and 
excellent communicators.  The hands-on 
nature of the experiences is top notch for 
creating meaningful learning.”

- Joey Segura, Clear Creek ISD Student
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260,000
cubic yards of dredge mater ial were 
placed into a 120-acre area within 
Pierce Marsh and wil l be beneficial ly 
uti l ized to restore intertidal marsh

stems of native marsh grass were 
planted at numerous restoration sites, 
cumulatively covering a restoration 
area of 9.85 acres

85,500

pounds of recycled oyster shell was used to 
build two reef mounds and complete the 
second phase of the Dickinson Bay Oyster 
Reef Restoration project. The overall project 
creates a 0.38-acre oyster reef in Dickinson 
Bay

580,000

484,000 
pounds of oyster shell was recycled through 
our Oyster Shell Recycling Program, the 
most oyster shell in one year to date, in large 
part due to the purchase of a specialized 
dump truck in 2021 that allowed for program 
expansion into the inner loop of Houston

HABITAT RESTORATION
Galveston Bay Foundation’s habitat restoration programs 
protect and restore the Bay’s natural resources. 
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“In 2022, the Oyster Shell Recycling Program expansion 

continued for the Clear Lake, Galveston, and Houston 

regions which resulted in a record-breaking year for 

the most oyster shells recycled since the program 

began in 2011; a total of 242 tons of oyster shells were 

recycled! We are grateful to our restaurant partners 

and volunteers.” 

- Shannon Batte, GBF’s Habitat Restoration Coordinator

6



WATER PROTECTION

“Volunteering with the GBF Marine Debris Survey team has given me the opportunity to 
participate in an actual scientific study. This has allowed me to become more aware of 
the problem created by single use plastics and has motivated me to make changes in 
my own life.” 

- Manny Alaniz, Marine Debris Program Volunteer

“Volunteering for the Marine Debris Monitoring Program increases my appreciation for 
our lively, beautiful bay. It also provides a satisfying opportunity to help by capturing 
and assessing litter and pollutants.” 

- Scott Merville, Marine Debris Program Volunteer 

Galveson Bay Foundation’s water programs help protect the 
quality of Galveston Bay’s waters for all.

7



277,200+
gallons of water per year have the 
potential of being conserved thanks to 
our 264 rain barrels that were distributed 
at eight workshops

Galveson Bay Foundation’s water programs help protect the 
quality of Galveston Bay’s waters for all.

water quality samples and 98 bacteria 
samples were collected and analyzed 
with the assistance of 31 water quality 
monitoring volunteers at 28 bay-wide 
locations

343

10,337
individual pieces of debris were 
removed through 54 marine debris 
surveys around the Bay, with the 
intention of assessing the type and 
quantity of marine debris and their 
accumulation rates

11,235+
nurdles (the raw plastic pellets 
that are melted down to make 
plastic products) were collected 
and reported through 86 surveys 
conducted by our volunteers through 
the continued participation in our 
Nurdle Patrol program 
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RESEARCH

dolphins from 160 dolphin groups were part of visual data 

collected through 21 boat-based bottlenose dolphin observation 

surveys through the Galveston Bay Dolphin Research Program, a 

collaboration with the Environmental Institute of Houston focused 

on monitoring the bottlenose dolphins of Galveston Bay

1,100+

1,000
unique individual dolphins have offically been cataloged in 

Galveston Bay

"The Galveston Bay Dolphin Research Program 

is built on a foundational partnership between 

the Environmental Institute of Houston and 

the Galveston Bay Foundation.  This strong 

partnership is helping to bring the stories of 

resident dolphins and the risks they face, such 

as entanglement in fishing debris, exposure to 

contaminants, and freshwater skin lesions, to 

those who care about the Bay. At the same 

time, we are producing sound science to inform 

the wildlife management community." 

- Kristi Fazioli, EIH-UHCL 

Galveston Bay Foundation’s research programs provide vital data to 
help understand dolphin activity and water quality issues.

" I am involved with both the Dolphin Research 

and water testing programs sponsored by 

GBF because these projects monitor and note 

changes in the health of Galveston Bay. As a 

long time conservationist and someone who 

loves water recreation these are personally 

important to me as well as being vital to the 

health of this area. Also, Boats and Dolphins, it 

doesn't get much more fun for me!" 

- Dianne Forthman, GBF volunteer 
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Galveston Bay Foundation’s research programs provide vital data to 
help understand dolphin activity and water quality issues.

“2022 was a productive and memorable year for 

the Galveston Bay Dolphin Research Program! After 

nearly a decade of dolphin photo-identification 

work, we reached 1,000 unique individual dolphins 

in our catalog! Besides this milestone, the highlights 

of the year included publishing results that 

showed that there are long-term resident dolphins 

in Galveston Bay, participating in two highly 

collaborative workshops with colleagues from 

all over the country interested in the health and 

survival of Galveston Bay dolphins.” 

- Vanessa Mintzer, PH.D., GBF’s Director of Research  
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LAND CONSERVATION

14,770
acres of valuable coastal habitat 
permanently protected by GBF 
through fee title and conservation 
easements through the acquisition 
of an additional 948 acres in 2022

1-gallon sized pots of native vegetation 
were planted and used for various 
prairie restoration projects around 
Galveston Bay

5,840

acres of native habitat stewarded 
for invasive species removal on our 
conservation properties

381

10,000 
plants grown through our new Native 
Plant Program at the newly refurbished 
EcoCenter Greenhouse for habitat 
restoration and public sales

Galveston Bay Foundation’s conservation programs protect 
vital habitat in perpetuity.
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“GBF’s investment in perpetual land protection 

demonstrates the long-term conservation vision of 

the organization. GBF is dedicated to acquiring, 

preserving, and managing habitats that support 

the diverse flora and fauna of Galveston Bay.” 

- Matt Singer, GBF’s Land Conservation Manager 

 

“Coastal lands provide essential wildlife habitat, 

important recreational opportunities, and a boon 

of ecosystem services, including carbon storage. 

Conserving our natural resources ensures a resil ient 

and bountiful future for Galveston Bay.” 

- Suzanne Simpson, GBF’s Land Aquisition Manager

image here

Galveston Bay Foundation’s conservation programs protect 
vital habitat in perpetuity.
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There were a total of 29 reports of pollution submitted from 

around the Bay through the Galveston Bay Action Network 

website. The reports were then forwarded to proper authorities in 

charge of response and enforcement.

GALVESTON BAY ACTION NETWORK

Launched the eighth Galveston Bay Report Card—the Galveston 

Bay Report Card is an annual, community-driven, scientific 

analysis of the health of Galveston Bay. Twenty-two indicators 

across six categories (habitat, water quality, human health risk, 

pollution events and sources, wildlife, and coastal change) 

are graded in order to provide the public with an assessment 

of the Bay ecosystem and identify areas for improvement. Its 

annual development is the result of a partnership with Houston 

Advanced Research Center.

GALVESTON BAY REPORT CARD

ADVOCACY
Galveston Bay Foundation’s advocacy programs work with policy and 
decision makers to protect the health and well-being of the Bay. 

“The Galveston Bay Report Card is a way to connect 

communities with knowledge about the health of 

the Bay and what we can all do to protect this vital 

ecosystem.  In 2022, we emphasized, ‘Every bayou, Every 

neighborhood, Everyone’s bay’ to show how we are all 

connected to the health of the Bay.” 

- Lisa Scobel, GBF’s Marine Debris Programs Coordinator
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Galveston Bay Foundation’s volunteers gain invaluable hands-on 
experience in environmental conservation and restoration.

2,493 volunteers donated a combined 9,500 
hours to help preserve and protect 
the Bay

VOLUNTEERS

“Volunteers are the driving force behind 
the Galveston Bay Foundation, propelling 
our efforts to ensure a thriving Galveston 
Bay estuarine system. We believe in the 
power of community and that everyone 
can find a way to contribute towards our 
mission.” 

- Elisa O’Neal, GBF’sVolunteer Manager 
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The Gessner Center – Connecting our community to the heart of Galveston Bay.

The Galveston Bay Foundation has a once in a lifetime opportunity to create a “Living 

Building” headquarters on the Bay that will help connect people directly to the heart of 

Galveston Bay. Our new location in Kemah will serve as a destination where visitors of all 

ages can experience the wonder and awe of the Bay and learn about the rich diversity of 

Gulf Coast plants and wildlife, conservation, and science. 

The state-of-the-art headquarters facility will be made possible thanks to a lead gift from 

Andy and Barbara Gessner along with the donations of many, many others who have 

supported our campaign. It will include a living shoreline as well as trails, boardwalks, an 

observation deck, and pier to provide access to the property’s many natural habitats.

Our architect partners have designed our building to be net-positive for energy and water use 

with the intention of meeting Living Building Challenge requirements, the world’s most rigorous 

green building certification. Our new facility would be the first—and only—office building in 

Texas to meet these requirements.

2022 Titanium Top 30 Fundraisers

OUR FUTURE KEMAH HOME
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2022 Titanium Top 30 Fundraisers
Aaron Alanis

Donna Plewa-Allen
Robert Armstrong

Bonner Barnes
Emri Bass

Greg Blackburn
Satish Byali

Claudia Cardona
Sharon Deshotel

David Eskins
Wendy Houghton

Carlos Jimenez
Taylor Kirk

Greg Loushine
Daniel McGee

Lythia Metzmeier
Michael Parmet

Jim Pirnik
Clay Pope
Tom Shaffer

Jignesh Shah
Jordan Shane

Alan Shimshock
Ben Stefanovich

Bob Stokes
Jerry Thurman

Saul Torres
Sumedh Warudkar

Adam Witas
Ellen Yarrell

OUR FUTURE KEMAH HOME

16



DOLPHIN SOCIETY
In support of the Galveston Bay Dolphin Research Program.

Conoco Phillips

Ms. Kim Beattie

Mr. Richard Behlmann

Mr. Andrew J. Boyle

Ms. Lydia Companion

Mr. Darryl Cooper

Mr. and Mrs. Austin Cornelius

Mr. Larry Darcey

Mrs. Linda Debrovner

Mrs. Helen Delome

Mr. Edward Frisa

Mr. Dustin Gathright

Ms. Ellen G. Gerloff

Mrs. Ashley Gillespie

Mr. and Mrs. Kent Graziano

Mr. Michael Honel

Mr. Scott Humphries

Ms. Michelle Kay

Ms. Christine Lafollette

Ms. Carol E. Lee

Mr. Anthony McCoy

Miss Allison McHenry

Ms. Barbara Meeks

Mr. Brett Mossman

Ms. Theresa Napoletano

Mr. Andrew Philpot

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Prioleau

Ms. Pamela Robinson

Ms. Ana-Marie Schaefer

Ms. June Shaw

Kyle Simkins

Mr. Samuel Telleen

Mr. James Turk

Mr. John Washington

Mr. Larry A. Wise

Mr. Joseph Young
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DONOR LIST

$100,000+

$50,000-$99,999

$20,000-$49,999

CITGO
Mr. Wayne D. Johnson
Perry Homes, LLC
Phillips 66
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Rice
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Robbins
Sempra
Mr. and Mrs. Reagan Swinbank
The Brown Foundation, Inc.
The Wortham Foundation
Transocean Ltd.

Aramco Services Company
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas G. Bacon
BPX Energy
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Doyle
EJK Foundation
George and Mary Josephine 
Hamman Foundation
Jacob and Terese 
Hershey Foundation
John P. McGovern Foundation
J.W. Couch Foundation
KBR
Valero Energy Foundation
W.L. Peltier & Sons PTR

AC Family Partnership, LTD
Capricorn Foundation
Cheniere Energy
The Clayton Fund
Fortis Liberty Title LLC
Mr. Michael Garver
Mr. and Mrs. Kent Graziano
Hall’s Bayou Ranch
Harris and Eliza Kempner Fund

$10,000-$19,999

H-E-B
Kirby Corporation
Mr. and Mrs. David Knowles
LyondellBasell
Mary Moody Northen Endowment
Ms. Kathrine McGovern
NRG Energy
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Pounds
Port Houston
Mr. and Mrs. Harry M. Reasoner
Riverbend Energy Group
Scotts MiracleGro Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Donald B. Traweek
United Airlines

Mr. and Ms. Edward R. Allen III
AVERA Companies
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Bailey
Baker Botts L.L.P.
Barclays
Bayou Land Conservancy
BP America
Mr. and Mrs. George Britton
The Bryan Museum
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Burroughs
Callan Marine
Cantor Fitzgerald Relief Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Ben C. Carmine
Mr. and Mrs. David Cazes
Chevron
Conoco Phillips
Covestro LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Crum
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Dean
Del Papa Distributing Company
Mr. and Mrs. George Francisco IV
Mr. and Ms. Gene Gansky
The Garden Club Of Houston
Genesis Crude Oil LP
Gordon Terminal Service Co. of PA

Dr. P. Milton Gray Jr.
Gulf Coast Authority
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Hildebrand
Hill And Hill Attorneys At Law
Mr. and Mrs. Marc Hill
The Hillcrest Foundation
Intercontinental Terminals Co. LLC
Ippolito Charitable Foundation of 
Galveston
Mr. and Mrs. William Jackson
Mr. and Mrs. Gordie Keenan
Keith and Mattie Stevenson Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John Kirksey
Kirksey Architecture
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Kirby
Kuraray America, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Mohn
Mr. Cory Moss
Memorial Hermann Health Systems
Mr. and Mrs. Larry B. Neuhaus
Mr. Michael S. Parmet
Ports America
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Smith
SK Foundation
Mr. Aaron Swerdlin
Mr. Ken Ready
The Tapeats Fund
The Vaughn Foundation
Vinson & Elkins, LLP
Volkswagon Group of America
Ms. Brenda G. Weiser
West Galveston Island Property Owners 
Assoc
WWWMS, Inc.
Ms. Ellen A. Yarrell

$2,500-$4,999
Adrian Garcia for Harris County Comm. 
Pct 2
Aethon Energy
Alvin and Lucy Owsley Foundation

Thank You For Your Support!
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Seabrook Marina and Shipyard
Stantec Consulting Services
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Sutton
Targa Resources
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Widen
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Zinn

Mr. and Mrs. Paul S. Francis
Friends of Sterling Municipal Library
Frost Bank
Mrs. Stephanie Fruge
Mr. Robert Fry
Dr. Cullen Geiselman
Mr. Rick Gornto
Mr. Chris Granberry
Dr. and Mrs. Jeff Granberry
Ms. Ashley Graves
Ms. Marilyn Graves Lummis
Mr. Igor Gregoric
Ms. Patty Griffin
Mr. Thomas G. Gruenert
Mr. Richard H. Bachmann
Mr. and Mrs. David Haglund
Ms. Rosine Hall
Dr. Edythe Harvey and Mr. Jim Elskes
Harris-Galveston Subsidence District
HDR Engineering, Inc.
Houston Pilots
Leslie Hollaway
Mr. and Mrs. Lynn D. Houston
Dr. Georgia R. Hsieh
Mr. Charles Johansen
Mr. Franklin Jones
Mr. Douglas C. Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Chip Kelman
Mr. Daryl Kenefake
Shariq Khwaja
Mrs. Judy Koehl
Mr. Brian Krueger
Katy Prairie Conservancy
KPMG U.S. Foundation, Inc.
LBC Tank Terminals
Mr. Roger Rowe and Dr. Helen W. Lane
Mr. Walter Light
Ms. Leslie L. Lott
Mr. Scott Matthews
Mr. and Mrs. Henry S. May III
Ms. Kate McConnico
Ms. Marion F. Monsen
Mr. Brian F. Moon
Mr. Brett Mossman
Mr. Kevin C. Mulholland
National Wildlife Federation
Mr. Randolph Newcomer, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Newman
Mr. and Mrs. Eric C. Nielsen
Mr. Leonard Norris
Mr. Michael Novelli
Mr. Kenny Owens
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Pellette
Mr. Doug D. Perley

Mr. Lennie Ambrose
Mr. Robert B. Armstrong
Aspen Technology, Inc.
Braskem America, Inc.
Bailey & Bailey Farms
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Bettencourt
Mr. and Mrs. Will Bos
Braintree Laboratories
Mr. and Mrs. Monty Briscoe
Ms. Lauren Canlas
Clear Creek Independent School 
District
Mr. Gregory E. Cooney
Mr. and Mrs. Austin Cornelius
D. Scott Bird Charitable Fund
Mr. and Mrs. David Eskins
Mr. and Mrs. Harry D. Kirk
Mrs. Linda Elmer
Mr. and Mrs. Gene P. Fisseler
Gulf Coast Water Authority
Ms. Sandra Ham
Mr. John Hastings
HESS Corporation
Ms. Wendy Houghton
HUB International Insurance Services
Mr. Kenneth M. Humphries
INEOS Olefins & Polymers USA
Mr. and Mrs. Dallas Ives
Dr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Jennings
Mr. Randall T. Kempner
Lockwood, Andrewss & Newman, Inc.
Ms. Michelle Kay
Ms. Taylor K. Kirk
Jenny and Jim Elkins Family Fund
Mr. Walter Johnson
Mr. Paul Kolvig
Liberty Mutual
Ms. Jean D. Mahavier
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Lisa & Will Mathis
MD Anderson Cancer Center
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey T. Miers
Odfjell Terminals, Inc.
Padgett Shoreline Construction, Inc.
The Parten Foundation
Mr. Russell Parrish
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Pirnik
Mr. John Roll
Texas Coastal Exchange
Thunder Exploration, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Harper Trammell
Mr. and Mrs. Gerry Spedale
Mrs. Stefanie Scruggs
Scurlock Foundation

$1,000-$2,499
Mr. Aaron D. Alanis-Stephens
Mr. Eddie Allen
Ms. Jacqueline Allen
Mr. Timothy J. Allen
Ms. Linda Ames
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Andries
Amerisafe, Inc.
Ardurra Group, Inc.
Mr. Brandon Bailey
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Bangs
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Bedell
Mr. Ian Beliveaux
Mr. Walter Bering
Black & Veatch Holding Company
Mr. David Bradley
Mr. and Mrs. David Branton
Ms. Karen Brisch
Mr. George M. Britton, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Angus M. Brown Jr.
Mr. Greg Brown
Ms. Patricia Hoffman and Mr. Charles 
Buckner
Carollo
CDM Smith
Mr. Christopher Church
Ms. Kari Coffey
City of Houston
Construction Ecoservices II Inc.
Mr. Scott Cutlip IV
Mrs. Linda Debrovner
Mr. Gregg DeJarnett
Muledeer Eidemueller
Ellington Custom Homes LLC
Emerson Electric
Emery Weiner Center for Jewish 
Education
Enterprise Holdings
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Evnochides
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Faulkner
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Fay Jr.
Mr. Jerry Feld
Mrs. and Mrs. Marguerite Ference
Mr. William Fitch
Fifth Generation, Inc.- Love, Titos
Mrs. Stephanie Fox
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DONOR LIST
Ms. Kimberly Wiefling
Mr. Scott Wilmoth
Mr. and Mrs. James E. Winn
Mr. Chad Wison
Mr. Kenneth F. Womack
Ms. Christine E. Wood
WSP USA Administration

Mr. Larry Peterson
Mrs. and Mr. Darrell Picha
Mrs. Cynthia Pickett-Stevenson 
and Mr. Donald E. Stevenson
Mrs. Donna Plewa-Allen
Mr. Clay Pope
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Prets
Mr. Kyle Price
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Randall IV
Mr. and Mrs. Risher Randall, Sr.
Resource Environmental Solutions
River Network
Mr. Julio Rodriguez
Dr. Malcolm I. Ross
Mr. Louis P. Selig
Mr.  and Mrs. Jordan P. Shane
Ms. June Shaw
Mr. Alan Shimshock
Skanska USA Building Inc.
Skyward Financial
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy M. Smith
Mr. Keith Smith
Mr. Dennis Steger
Snooze A.M. Eatery - Clear Lake
Sterling Municipal Library
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Stokes
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Stokes
Dr. and Mr. Ann Stout
Ms. Julie Summers
Ms. Sally Tabbone
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard M. Teich
Texas Conservation Fund
Texas Mutual
The Carmax Foundation
The Houston Mariners Club
The Lykes Knapp Family 
Foundation
Mr. Clark G. Thompson
Dr. Jerry L. Thurman Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Nathan L. Ticatch
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Tollett
Mr. and Mrs. Damon A. Tomlin
Mr. William B. Usher
Verizon Foundation
Brady Walker
Mr. and Mrs. Doug E. Walker
Mr. David Wall
Mr. and Mrs. Bryce Ward
Mr. Peter S. Wareing
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Watson
W. R. Grace Foundation
Wedbush 
Mr. Richard Whisenhunt and Mrs. 
Elizabeth Hastings

$500-$999
Mr. and Mrs. C. Scott Anderson
Ameriprise Financial, Inc.
Bank of America
Mr. and Mrs. Bonner C. Barnes
Mr. Peter F. Batho
Bay Area Christian School
BGE, Inc.
BP Foundation, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. J.B. Bryan
Leslie Cantu
Ms. Amie Charron
Dr. Tim E. Cherry, DMV
CenterPoint Energy
Coach B’s Summer Camp
Mr. Lloyd Cizmar
Ms. Shari Conner
Ms. Meridith Cooney
Mr. and Mrs. Carl A. Crawford
Mrs. Abigail De Los Reyes
Dickinson ISD
Ms. Ali Dodson
Mr. Ralph P. Dougharty
Mr. Justin Eley
First Christian Church
Freese and Nichols
Jd Garcia
Mr. Jacko Garrett
Mr. Jesus Garza
GE Foundation
Gear Monkey
Mrs. Ashley Gillespie
Mrs. Maria J. Gimenez
Mr. and Mrs. Tom E. Gossett III
Mrs. Charity Grannis
Mr. Kyle T. Gray
The Great Greek Mediterranean Grill
Greenwood Insurance Group, Inc.
Griffin School

Gulfside Cleaning Services
Mr. Michael Gust
Harris County Community Supervision 
and Corrections Dept.
Heaven Hill Inc.
Mr. David T. Hedges Jr.
Ms. and Ms. Linda Hester
Hewlett Packard Enterprise
Ms. Jennifer Hill Baker
Azhar Hirani
Ms. Sarah Hudgins
Mr. Daniel S. Huron
The Illumina Foundation
Johnson & Johnson
Johnson Ohana Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kazda
Mr. James A. Kearley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Kelsey
Mr. Bill Kinney
Kinkaid
KIT Professionals, INC.
Ms. Kathey Krueger
Ms. Lisetta A. Lavy
Mr. Jerry Lea
Mr. Dylan Lewis
Ms. Kathryn Link
Mr. William R. Livesay Jr.
Ms. Kristin R. Lucas
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Lusk
Dr. and Mrs. Kenneth W. Lutschg
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Payne
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Matthews
Mr. and Mrs. William L. Medford
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Milby
Mr. Jim Miralgio
Ms. Angela Molina
Mr. James Moore
Soham Naik
Naeole Nathaniel
Ms. Elyssa Nelson
Mr. Mark Newell
Ms. Kathleen K. Nguyen
Ms. deSha Norwood
Mr. Barry H. Novy
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$500-$999 CONTINUED

Mr. Brian D. Nykaza
Ms. Alice Anne O’Donnell
Mr. Aaron Olvera
Ms. Roberta Osborne
Ms. Martha Oti
Mr. John Palmer
Mrs. Jo Papadakis
Vishal Patel
Ms. Rebecca Pentz
Mr. Guido Persiani
Mr. Brian C. Peters
Ms. Linda Petersen
Dr. Michael A. Petitt
Ms. Alice Phillips
Mr. Andrew Philpot
Mr. Fabio A. Pineda Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. James Pipe
Mrs. Constance N. Pothier
Mr. James Pryor
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Quinn
Mr. Jon Reese
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur N. Roe
Mr. and Ms. David Rose
Mr. Jose Ruiz
Mr. Andrew Saul
Mr. and Mrs. David Scanlin
Ms. Laverne Shaffer
Mr. Tom Shaffer
Amishi Shah
Mr. Vivek Shah
Ms. Elise Sheppard
Ms. Diane B. Sheridan
Barry Solcher
Mr. Fred Spiegelberg
Mr. Ben Stefanovich
Ms. Honni Swiff-Garcia
TeeSpring
Mr. David Tsai
University of Texas at Dallas
Mr. Kevin Urichich
USAA
Vector Controls
Mr. Randolph Veazey
Ms. Deb Vu
Mr. and Mrs. M.T. Waddell Jr.
Ms. Helen Watkins
Ms. Dawn Wahl

Mr. J.B. Weeks
Mr. William Westbrook
Ms. Brooke Whisenhunt
Mr. Matthew White
Mr. Brice Wilkinson
Mr. Joseph Young
Mr. Horacio A. Zea

It is with the large amount of generosity from 
our corporate partners and donors that our 
Galveston Bay continues to be an increidble 
place for all to enjoy. We are deeply grateful.

Thank You!
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS
2022 - 2023

CHAIR 
Charlie Prioleau 

TREASURER 
Jeff Miers 
 
DIRECTORS 
Monty Briscoe
Shelley Britton
Trae Camble
Matthew Doyle
J.P. Fjeld-Hansen
Andy Giffhorn

1st VICE CHAIR 
Janelle Daniel 
 
SECRETARY 
Brian Sauer 
 
Pat Hammond
Sarah Hudgins
Shawn Jackson
Fay Kirby
Jay Lendrum
Kathleen Lucas
Madeleine Montes

2nd VICE CHAIR 
Mark Burroughs 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST CHAIR 
Lori Traweek 
 
Jeff Myerson
Laurence Neuhaus
Fred Pounds
Ed Randall
Scott Rice
Tom Tollett

 
ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Mike Andries 
Tom Bacon 
Bill Baker 
Jim Blackburn 
Bonner Barnes 
John Bartos 
Garrick M. Behelfer 
Chuck Buckner 
Ryan Bergeron 
Christina Pickett  	   	
Blackwell 
Glenda Callaway 
Ben Carmine 
Barbara Carroll 
Jim Dobberstine
Tom Douglas 
Denise Dubard

 
 
Paul Dunphey 
Gene Fisseler
Alexander Forrest 
Paul Francis 
Sabra Francis 
David Haglund 
Clifford Hillman 
Lynn Houston 
Michelle Hundley 
Marianne Ibrahim 
Charles Irvine 
Bill Jackson 
Melinda Kilpatrick
Stephen Lack 
Helen Lane
Jay Levy
Grace Martinez

Bill Matthews 
Henry May
Lythia Metzmeier
Peter Meyer  
Jerry Mohn
Mike Parment 
Jennifer Pickett 
Lawrence Rearick 
Lou Rosenfeld 
Priscilla Seymour
Taylor Short 
Dana Siglos 
Frank C. Smith, Jr.  
Margaret Woodruff 
Matthew Wright 
Suzanne Wright  
Ellen Yarrell

EMERITUS DIRECTORS 
Anna Armitage 
James Doyle 
Guy Robert Jackson 

 
Bill King 
Timothy Love 
George Pontikes

 
Cynthia Pickett-Stevenson 
Sharron Stewart  
Matt Woodruff
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MAKING EVERY DOLLAR COUNT

2022 FINANCIALS
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MAKING EVERY DOLLAR COUNT
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